
  

 
 
18 October 2023 
 
 
Dear Year 6 Parent/Carer 
 
We are placing an order for SATs practice books. The children’s homework after half-term and up until the 
SATs tests themselves will be based on activities from these books.  
 
We are very pleased to offer you a heavily reduced price for a bundle of Mathematics & English books of 
£9.95. We are able to offer this price by placing a bulk school order which attracts a discount and thanks to 
a generous donation (£6.50 per child) from the Friends of St Peter’s School. The RRP for these books is 
£38.00. 

 
These are available to purchase through the Arbor School Shop. Please ensure you place your order in Arbor 
by Friday 3 November. The books should be with us the following week. 
 
If any parents of a pupil are in receipt of benefit related free school meals or have difficulty making the 

payment, please contact the school office in confidence to discuss financial support.  

 
           
 
Yours sincerely 

 
  

P D SMITH 
Executive Head teacher 
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